
Tuesday, June 23, 2020

As you know, Grand Paradise Ranch has been closely following all state and CDC guidelines since 
the beginning of COVID-19.  Effective June 26, 2020, Illinois will transition to Phase 4 of the 
Restore Illinois Plan which will allow GPR to operate at a capacity of 50 people or less.

Beginning June 26th, boarders and lessees will no longer need to sign up for limited visits and the 
viewing room will be reopened. To ensure that everyone stays healthy and safe, we would like all 
clients and visitors to follow the CDC’s recommended guidelines and the procedures outlined 
below:

  - Please wash/sanitize your hands before entering the facility and frequently throughout your  
    visit.

  - We ask that everyone practice social distancing by staying at least 6 feet (about 2 arms’ 
    length) from other people.

  - We encourage everyone to wear masks or face coverings, especially in areas where social 
    distancing of at least 6 feet can’t be maintained. Masks are available in the viewing room if 
    needed.

  - Cover all coughs and sneezes and wash your hands immediately following.

  - Disinfect gate latches, cross ties, stall door latches, bucket handles, door knobs and other 
    frequently used items after contact. Disinfectant will be provided.

  - Most importantly stay at home if you or member of your household is feeling sick.

If you have not done so already, please download our Wix app so that we can continue to stay 
connected and keep you informed. To install the Wix app, visit our website at 
www.grandparadiseranch.com.

We truly appreciate your business and continued support. Stay well, stay safe, and we hope to see 
you soon.

Sincerely,

Grand Paradise Ranch
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